
 
 

13th February 2025 
 

 
 

Stoneage Workshop Year 6  
 

  
  

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

Year 6 will be studying the stone age as their history topic in Term 4. 
 
We have arranged a virtual workshop with an archaeologist from The Wiltshire Museum, who will 
share artefacts and knowledge about Stonehenge and other stories linked to the history of the South 
West. 
 
This will be held in school on Tuesday 1st April, 2025 at 9:15. The cost will be £1.50 per pupil to be 
paid via SCOPAY by 31st March 2024. 
  
As this is a virtual talk, the children should attend school at the normal time. 
 
Gates open at 8.40am for a prompt start. 

 

Yours faithfully,  
  

 

Year 6 Team    
  
 


